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Environment Quality Council
HerscWerBuilding, Room 1714
122 West 25th Street

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002

To the EQC,

I am writing as a lifelong Wyoming resident to urge you to adopt the changes proposed by
Powder River Basin Resource Council for expanding regulation of discharge water to include
downstream impacts. As you are aware, we are getting destruction of native vegetation,
irreversible damage to our soils from salts in the discharge water, and water that livestock cannot
drink. We need effluent limits that protect livestock and wildlife consumption (ex. Barium
TDS/EC, sulfates). I believe it is the EQC's job to protect Wyoming and am asking you to halt
further destruction of our beautiful state by adding PRBRC's proposed Appendix I to Chapter 2
of the Water Quality Rules

Sincerely,
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Pam Christensen
450 Idaho Avenue
Sheridan Wyoming 82801
307-672-9822


